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Monday 12th December 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

                                                Key Stage 2 Christmas Sing Song  

The Key Stage 2 Christmas sing song is almost here. On Wednesday the 14th and Thursday 

the 15th of December, your child will take part in 4 performances. Two will be at 2.00pm 

each day and the other two will be at 3.30-3.40pm, give or take a few minutes. In order to 

achieve the best possible result, and to be fair to all parents watching, we expect all 

children to take part in all 4 performances. As you can appreciate, if many children left at 

3.30pm, then the show would suffer. This is unfair on those parents who are coming to the 

3.30pm showing(s). 

The playground gate will be open from 1:30pm for the first show and from 3.00pm for the 

second show. Parents are to make their way to the playground and queue at the 3 doors 

where the lunch boxes usually sit. These doors will signpost you to the correct year group, as 

we have to check you in and record who is here. As you pass by the kitchen door on the way 

to the playground, Friends of Parkdale will be serving hot chocolates to get you in the festive 

mood! They will also be selling raffle tickets in order to win one of our fabulous hampers! 

You will then enter the corridor and be directed to the door to the hall, where you will find 

plenty of seats. In the interests of Safeguarding, no photos or videos will be allowed to be 

taken this year before during, or after the show. Your support with this is greatly 

appreciated. In the event of needing to bring your child’s sibling(s) without a ticket for them,  

unfortunately there are not enough chairs for them to have a seat so they will either need to 

be sat on your knee or perched next to you. We appreciate your understanding. 

We hope you enjoy our Christmas Sing Song. The singing will last around 20 minutes. In 

addition, the choir will sing and some children will play the pocket trumpet! The first show 

should be finished at around 2.30pm-2.40pm and the later show should be finished by 

4.10pm.  

After the early show, please make your way out in the opposite direction that you came in. 

This also applies to the 2nd show. For obvious reasons, you will not be able to take your child 

home at 2.30pm.  

Anyone collecting from the late show? The children will wait with a teacher until an adult is 

there to collect.  

We hope you have a fabulous time. To make it even more of a spectacle, please send your 

child in a Christmas/ shiny or colourful jumper. Please do not go out and buy one especially 

though! The children will wear these jumpers on both days. 

That’s it for now. We have explained all this to the children. If you need any further 

clarification, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Thanks, as always, for your continued support….Merry Christmas Everyone!  

Key Stage 2 Staff 
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